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On average 3-4-year olds spend over 6 hours 
online a week, with 54% of this age group 
having their own device.  
There are many positives to the on-line world, 
however it is also important that parents 
understand the potential risks for our youngest 
children.  

 
 
 
 
Read the guide below for some tips. 

Useful websites to support at home 
Parent Zone: A parenting organisation to support 
families navigate the on-line world. 
https://parentzone.org.uk/ 
Internet Matters: An excellent website with guides and 
advice for children of all ages. 
https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/ 
NSPCC: Guides on how to set parental controls and 
have conversations with children about their safety. 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-
safe/onlinesafety/ 
Think U Know: A platform to contact professionals 
should you have concerns for your child’s safety on-line. 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ 
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